
6/22/2020 Re: Giovanni's - jmcnamara@natickma.org - Town of Natick Mail
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------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Mon, May 11, 2020 at 11:56 AM
Subject: Re: Giovanni's
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend favorably that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve
the applicant, Brian Cappello, as the holder of  a Common Victualer's License for Giovanni's Home of Pizza located at 160
West Central Street. 

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
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